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DATE: SEPTEMBER 18, 2017 

 

TO: BOARD OF EDUCATION 

 

FROM: DR. JAMES HESS, SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS 

 

SUBJECT: SECOND READING AND ADOPTION OF REVISED SBR 700-60-1: 

PROTECTION AND PRIVACY OF PUPIL RECORDS 

 

COMMENTS: 

 

 

School Board Regulation 700-60-1:  Protection and Privacy of Pupil Records has been 

revised and is presented to you for approval.  This revised policy will bring practices 

regarding student information into compliance with current law.   

 

 


